
 

 

 

 

 

Invites You to 

A Gospel  

Sing-Along 
Sunday, April 21, 2024, at 2:00 PM 

Admission: Cash Donation 

Come, hear and sing-along to a variety of good old fashioned  

gospel songs with musicians from Companions on the Journey  

Please join us for free refreshments  

and treats after the singing. 

Donations to help support St. Mary the Virgin Anglican 

Church’s ongoing presence in Vegreville. 
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